
Foothills Music Teachers Association 

General Membership Meeting Minutes  November 19, 2014 

Bear Valley Church 

 

President, Kathy Hammer NCTM, called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM. 

 

The agenda was approved. 

 

Minutes of the October 15, 2014 meeting were approved as read and as posted on the 

FMTA website. 

 

Eighteen members were in attendance.  One visitor was in attendance.   

 

Gary Bishop, Treasurer, reported balances of:  Checking, $1973.74; Scholarship Savings, 

$4871.77; Savings, $5820.30 (+5.82). 

 

For the FMTA 40
th

 Anniversary Celebration, April Larsen, committee member, 

volunteered to be committee chair.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.   

 

Carol Williams, Secretary  

 


